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Dear Colleague,

thank you once more for participating in our Summer School at
Bernried. As it looks, the project is well underway. We have al-
ready selected 40 participants from 16 European countries, all

young scientists interested in memory.

Our programme will be as follows:

DATE morning afternoon evening
j SUN 21 - - (general welcome)
MON 22 HINTON TULVING
TUE 23 HINTON TULVING
WED 24 HINTON TULVING BROADBENT
THU 25 BADDELEY (Bavarian castle tour)
FRI 26 BADDELEY JONES
SAT 27 BADDELEY JONES
SUN 28 (lake round trip) JONES LE NY
MON 29 KINTSCH WEINERT
TUE 30 KINTSCH WEINERT KLIX
WED 1 KINTSCH (excursion)
THU - 2 WEINERT/SCHNEIDER WAGENAAR
FRI 3 STRUBE WAGENAAR (farewell party)
SAT 4 (general departure)

Our tutorial groups will be coordinated by (1) Graham Hitch, Man-
chester, and Janet Jackson, Groningen, {(2) Asher Koriat, Haifa,
(3) Jeroen Raaijmakers, Soesterberg, (4) Karl Friedrich Wender,

Trier, and (5) Géry d'Ydewalle, Leuven, and Daniel Holender,

Brussels.

I have enclosed some additional informations about how to reach

Bernried. (Of course you will be refunded for your travel expen-

ses.)

PLEASE LET ME KNOW AS SOON AS POSSIBLE THE DATES OF YOUR
ARRIVAL AND DEPARTURE, AND WHETHER YOU WILL BRING YOUR
SPOUSE ALONG.




All the lecturers and guest speakers are welcome to stay longer
than absolutely necessary of course, and the tutors (except Hitch

and d'Ydewalle) will stay with us for the whole time.

Please let me also know if you need other technical equipment

than overhead projectors.

Thank you for your cooperation, and I am looking forward to

meeting you at Bernried!

Sincerely yours,

O e

(Dr. Gerhard Strube)
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Additional Information:
HOW TO GET FROM MUNICH-AIRPORT TO BERNRIED

From the Airport ('Miinchen-Riem') to the Main Railroad Station
("Minchen-Hauptbahnhof'), there is a bus every 30 Minutes at
a cost of DM 5.-, the trip will take about 20 minutes.

At the Railroad Station (''Hauptbahnhof"), go underground to
the ''S-Bahn'', and take line no. S6 to Tutzing. (Every 20 or
40 minutes, cost DM 6.90, this part of the trip will take
about 40 minutes.

Tutzing is a lovely small town on Lake Starnberg, but still
some kilometers away from Bernried. We'll set up a special
taxi service (at no cost) from Tutzing railway station to
Kloster Bernried. Please take only those taxis with our
Summer School Poster!

Therefore, in order to arrive in time on Sunday, June 21, you
should leave Munich at about 16.00 to 19.30 hours.

Have a nice trip!

CONTACT IN CASE OF EMERGENCY

Unfortunately, June 17 and 18 are holydays in Germany, and
the Max Planck Institute will be closed from the 17th on. In
case of truly urgent communication, you can reach me at home,
my phone is 0049 (West Germany) 89 (Munich) 4801417.
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